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To whom this may concern,

My name is Tanzy Gratton and I am writing to you with my full support for the
Danny Mart shop in Ludlow road, portsmouth to keep their alcohol licence.

I have been working for Mr Nandakumar in the Paulsgrove Danny Mart since
January 2022. I work the 7.30-2.00pm shift 6 days a week. I was unaware of the
incident in question until recently. I would have happily cooperated with anybody
involved, however, no parent, no investigating police officer came to me during any
of my shifts.

I would also like to state a little about my experience working here. As it’s a local
shop, most of our customers are regulars and also people who I’ve built quite a strong
rapport with. We have one lady who likes to bring in old photos to show us and tells
us about life just after world war 2. We have pensioners who come in every morning
and we already have their newspapers ready by the till to save them roaming around
the shop and to show courtesy. We have had school kids come in to offer us cakes
that they’ve made using ingredients bought from our shop. I see many standing
around having a chat with my boss in the mornings about world views as they’ve
been coming to Mr Nandakumar for years and have also build a strong relationship
with.

This is isn’t just a shop, it’s a spot in the community.

Yours sincerely
Tanzy Gratton
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